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During the last 24 hours or so we have been hearing member concerns 

regarding a lack of communication from the NSDA to its members and between 

the Provincial Dental Board of Nova Scotia and the NSDA. We want to take this 

opportunity to reassure you that we are actively working to address your 

concerns and looking at ways to increase our communications. The NSDA and 

the Provincial Dental Board are in regular contact and the Return to Practice 

Advisory Group has met several times in the past week as well as in the last 24 

hours and working on details. Your association will be updating you on a more 

frequent basis during these uncertain and changing times. We are grateful for 

your continued patience and support.  



 

  

In the meantime, for the latest updates, view this week’s written President’s 

Message to Members and the latest President’s Video Message to Members. 

   

• President’s Message to Members Re: COVID-19 #8 (attached). 

• President’s Video Message to Members #3: 

https://vimeo.com/416347565/2b849066f8 

 

 

   

 
   

 

 
 

https://nsdental.us14.list-manage.com/track/click?u=e18ca70019273d62e5b6cb273&id=5a6db037bc&e=f49d06b7f0
https://nsdental.us14.list-manage.com/track/click?u=e18ca70019273d62e5b6cb273&id=1b79e26167&e=f49d06b7f0

